Return to Learn Committee Meeting-Notes
August 5 2022, 9:00 AM

Members Present-
Laurie Boland, Jr./Sr. High Representative
Vanessa Kelley, K-12 Assistant Principal
Glenn Plummer, Jr./Sr. High Principal
Larry Pohren, Jr./Sr. High Representative
Shane Schemmel, Director of Communications and Marketing
Kelly Starr, K-12 Director of Curriculum
Celeste Vincent, Elementary Principal

Members Unable to Attend -
Mary Charlton, Parent Representative, Epidemiologist
Andy Cutter, Board President/Parent
Sarah Haskell, Parent Representative, Pediatric Critical Care Physician
Joy Kelly, Regina Head of School
Sue Kloos, Regina Health & Safety Committee
Dan Livorsi, Parent Representative, Infectious Disease Physician
Jess Pizana, Tech Director Regina Education Center
Kris Rutt, K-6 Elementary Representative
Melinda Shetler, Parent
Rich Smith, Regina Director of Facilities

Meeting Began at 9:03 AM
1. Johnson County Public Health Guidance for Schools in Fall 2022
e JCPH released guidance that provides info emphasizing the importance of vaccinations, wearing masks
indoors in public areas, staying home when sick, if testing positive to stay quarantined for 5 days and
then if symptom free may return to school and activities but encouraged to wear a mask until day 10.

2. Current Regina Covid Protocols

® As we approach the start of the 2022-23 school year, we will remind parents and families of the current
protocols at Regina Catholic Education Center regarding Covid. We will include information in upcoming
Regal Weekly newsletters, as well as update the Covid tabs on the website.
No changes since the end of the last school year, but good to remind everyone.
The Covid pages on the website were moved to the About Regina tab.
We will not be posting the tracking of Covid case numbers for the school at this time.
We will continue to ask families to report positive cases and direct exposures on the Covid Reporting
form linked on the website so that we can do deep cleaning in the rooms that were involved.
e Following up with the Diocese to see if we still need to report covid numbers to them this year.

3. Monkeypox
® No healthcare members were present at the meeting. Will follow up with them to see if we need to be
aware of any concerns regarding this or if we need to provide helpful information for our families.

Next meeting is not set at this time. Will be determining the schedule and meeting frequency for the 2022-23
school year.

Meeting ended at 9:20 AM



